
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
CDPH is one of six Ohio Department of Health state-approved sites offering the 
Project DAWN program.  Project DAWN provides individuals who use opioids and 
are at risk of death from an opioid overdose, family members and caretakers, 
education on how to recognize an overdose, how to respond to an overdose and how 
to administer Naloxone to reverse an opioid overdose.  The program distributes kits 
containing the lifesaving drug naloxone to all participants in the program free of 
charge. 

 
We are expanding from Project DAWN and premiering Project LIFE (Limiting 
Involuntary Fentanyl Exposure), a pilot program adapted from the Columbus 
Public Health to reduce the rate of accidental overdose by limiting involuntary 
fentanyl exposure. Fentanyl testing strips are offered as a life-saving overdose 
prevention tool, empowering individuals who use drugs to know if a substance has 
been contaminated with fentanyl and to take action to reduce the risk of overdose.   

 
For more information about Project DAWN or Project LIFE, please contact: 
Laura L. Oinonen, PharmD, RPh  
Phone: 216-664-6604 or  
Fax: 216-664-3501 
Email: LOinonen@city.cleveland.oh.us  
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